
 
 
 

                          

TALK from THE TOWN COUNCIL 
www.fleet-tc.gov.uk 

Open Day   -  Saturday 31st October 10am — 4pm at The Harlington  

Remembrance Day  

Sunday 8th November 

There will be Two Minutes Silence at the Gurkha Square War Memorial at 11am.  

This year the Service will be held at The Harlington (more details to follow shortly) with a                                                                   

Parade taking place directly after the service.  The wreaths will then be laid in Gurkha Square.  

Fleet Town Council will then once again host refreshments in the Harlington for those on parade  and the general public .   

Fleet Town Council, The Harlington, 236 Fleet Road, Fleet, GU51 4BY         Tel:  01252 625246                                                         

Email:  info@fleet-tc.gov.uk            www.fleet-tc.gov.uk 

Fleet Future / Fleet Town Council 

Displays and information will be on show for the following projects: 

 Fleet Neighbourhood Plan -  The work to date on a plan that                                                                                           

will give the people of Fleet the opportunity and power  to shape                                                                                               

development and growth within our local area. 

 A new Harlington Development within Gurkha Square – to replace                                                                                      

the existing building  

 Design proposals for Calthorpe Park  and the recreational activities proposed 

 Vision for a  Garden of Remembrance within Fleet  Cemetery 

 Overall vision for the Views and final designs for the Sensory Trail  

Firework Fiesta 

Saturday 7th November 

Calthorpe Park, off Reading Road North 

Gates open at 5pm with the show set to start around 6:30pm 

For information on ticket prices and where to buy them please visit  

www.fleetlions.org.uk/fundraising/fireworkfiesta 

Fleet Town Councillors will be available on the day to talk to you. 

Fleet Future will be presenting the results of the recent benchmarking statistics  (car parking, footfall and business/

customer satisfaction) as well as information  about the Fleet Experience. 

For more information regarding this event, please visit www. fleetfuture.com 

Or alternatively , call Fleet Town Council on 01252 625246, Email:  info@fleet-tc.gov.uk  or  www.fleet-tc.gov.uk 

Says Cllr Bob Schofield                    

“ Everyone’s views are              

valued, so please come along 

and let us know what you 

think.  Fleet is your town.” 

Over the last few months , Fleet Town Council has been working on several large projects for Fleet and will be using the 

Fleet Future Annual Open Day as an opportunity to consult with local residents to get their feedback. 
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